-5w News Letter article -

Hey there, we're here from 5W and would love to share our learning experience in the last few weeks. We are centralising on many KLA’s (Key Learning Areas) this term. Reading, writing, math, history and science. Sir is helping us nourish our learning experience. Mr. Ward is making every day not only educational but entertaining and amusing. For example, to memorize our spelling words, we have great fun with spelling word bingo. One of the best things about 5W is that we love to read, making us expand our vocabulary and imagination. Mr. Ward is also helping us prepare for challenges in the future. We know we're only in Year 5 but the imagination and creativity inside of 5W is endless.
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